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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund

Any additional cost to the Department of Health and Human Services to decrease the size and change the location of 
certain words on birth certificates is expected to be minor and can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources.
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